
 
UNITED 
NATIONS EP
  

 
United Nations 
Environment 
Programme 

 

 
Distr. 
Limited 
 
UNEP/OzL.Pro/ExCom/29/25/Corr.1 
16 November 1999 
 
 
ORIGINAL: ENGLISH 
 

 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF 
  THE MULTILATERAL FUND FOR THE 
  IMPLEMENTATION OF THE MONTREAL PROTOCOL 
Twenty-ninth Meeting 
Beijing, 24-26 November 1999 
 
 

Corrigendum 
 
 

PROJECT PROPOSALS:  ARGENTINA 
 

SECRETARIAT’S COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
COMMENTS 
 
1. Replace paragraph 5 on page 6 with the following: 
 

5. (a) With regard to the CFC consumption of the Argentinean enterprises in the 
sub-sector and their project eligibility, the Secretariat has subsequently received a 
clarification from the Government of Argentina based on the Country 
Programme’s foam sector update.  It indicated that the comment that the majority 
of the companies identified in the sub-sector at the time (1995) as having phased 
out CFC was only an estimate not backed by any documentation.  It further 
clarified that the CFC consumption of Fasax was checked by the Government and 
UNOPS officials and also subject to confirmation through a sworn statement of 
the company in line with Argentinean legislation on the Montreal Protocol and its 
amendments.  The statement of the Government may be provided on request. 

 
 (b) However, agreement has not been reached with the implementing agency 

on the basis for calculating the eligible grant, whether it should be based on LIA 
or methylene chloride.   

 


